
BARNSTABLE FIRE DISTRICT 

1841 PHINNEY’S LANE 

BARNSTABLE, MA 02630 

 

PRUDENTIAL COMMITTEE MINUTES APRIL 28, 2021 

 

The meeting was called to order at 4:00 PM by Prudential Committee Chairman William Jones at the 

Barnstable Fire Station, 3249 Main Street, Barnstable.  Also, in attendance were Prudential Committee 

members Joshua Miller and Andrew Miller, Fire Chief Frank Pulsifer and Deputy Chief Rick Pfautz.  

The meeting was scheduled to watch a presentation by Municipal Resources, Inc. on the staffing study 

recently completed for the Fire District.  The vender used Zoom to make the presentation.   The final draft 

of the study was completed in March.  The company has identified 41 recommendations for the 

Department.  After the presentation there was a good discussion between the vender and the Prudential 

Committee over the study.  The committee took the study under advisement. 

The Chief and Deputy have pointed out they have either already enacted some of the recommendations or 

have initiated the process to put them in place.   

 Motion made, seconded and passed unanimously to adjourn the meeting 

 

 


